
FREE for all school councils in Edmonton Public Schools  
For the 2024–25 school year, the Division is providing all school councils with a free membership  
in the Alberta School Councils’ Association (ASCA).

School councils choose to share their contact information with ASCA by checking the “yes” box  
at the bottom of the school council registration form. Please note, in order to access ASCA’s free online 
resources, school councils must share executive contact information. All registered school councils will  
be emailed information on how to access ASCA’s members only section.

Privacy Statement from Alberta School Councils’ Association: ASCA is committed to protecting the privacy 
of the personal information of its members. Personal information gathered by our association is kept in 
confidence. The information you provide will be used to contact you, when necessary, regarding association 
business, events and educational issues. We collect, use and disclose personal information only for 
association business. We do not rent, sell or trade our mailing lists and adhere to all legislative requirements 
with respect to protecting privacy. 

In addition to voting participation at the ASCA Annual General Meeting in the spring, a Division 
sponsorship opens the doors for school councils to access ASCA online resources free of charge.

For more information about Alberta School Councils’ Association services, please visit albertaschoolcouncils.ca.

Please contact Cathy MacDonald in Communications at schoolcouncils@epsb.ca if you have any  
questions about this automatic membership feature.
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